
St Felim’s National School 

 
 

Leiter, Bailieborough, Co. Cavan A82 CX30 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  

The following is the agreed report of the Board of Management following a meeting on 19  May 2025.  

• The following reports were presented to the board: 
o A Child Protection Oversight Report  
o A Treasurers Report 
o A Principal’s Report  

 

• The School Calendar for 2025–2026 was ratified and is published on the school website here and on Aladdin.  
 

• For the upcoming school year 25.26, the school’s staffing profile will consist of: 
➢ Seven mainstream class teachers assigned across eight classes 
➢ Two full-time Special Education Teachers 
➢ One shared Special Education Teacher (shared with Model NS) 

Decisions on teacher allocation and class groupings will be notified to parents in June.  
 

• The Class Formation Policy was ratified and is now available on the school website here. All parents are encouraged 
to read the policy.   
 

• The board is delighted to inform the school community of the following: 
➢ Solar PV were installed on the school under the terms of the Schools Solar Photovoltaic Programme. 
➢ The Board have applied to Cavan County Council for Clár finding under Measure 1 Developing Community 

Facilities and Amenities.  
➢ School Staff have completed their Oide Sustained Support in Restorative Practise.  
➢ The Community Garda visited Fourth, Fifth & Sixth Classes in May.  
➢ The school phone system was upgraded during Easter.  
➢ Additional reading resources were purchased for the school libraries using the School Library Books Grant.  

Acknowledgements & Congratulations: 

➢ The board congratulates the pupils who took part recently in the Cumann na mBunscol Football, Hurling and 
Camogie INTO Skills Competition.  

➢ Well done to the boys and girls who participated in the FAI soccer competitions.  
➢ Congratulations to the boys and girls Cumann na mBunscol gaelic teams who took part in their respective 

football blitzes in May. Special congratulations to the girls’ team, who have secured a place in the final to be 
played in June (date to be confirmed). 

➢ Congratulations to Sixth Class who received the sacrament of Confirmation on 29 March and to Second Class 
who will receive First Holy Communion on Saturday 17 May.  

➢ Sixth Class Graduation will be held in school on Wednesday 18 June @ 12:15 pm.  
 

• The next meeting of the board will take place in June. 

Yours sincerely,  
Eilís Keegan 
Secretary to B.O.M 

 

Roll No. 18564W 
Charity No: 20109967 

Principal: Mrs. Eilís Keegan 
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http://www.thevalens.com/index.php/menu/school-calendars
http://www.thevalens.com/images/Policies/Class_Formation_Policy_2025.pdf

